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11/30/2018 
 

 
 

In an effort to maintain the current monthly assessment and to continue to 
make improvements to the community the Board of Directors has hired a 
water metering company to install water meters to each individual unit.  

 
Each individual unit will be responsible to pay their own water bill. The 

monthly assessment will pay for improvements and the common area water 
going forward.  

 
 
  

We appreciate everyone’s cooperation! 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 
 

The Board of Directors,   
 

Carolyn Mahoney, President 
Grace Colbert, Secretary 

Steve Fitzgerald, Treasurer 
Ron Herb, Member at Large 

 
 
 


